BOROUGH OF JONESTOWN

295 South Mill Street, PO Box 446 Jonestown, PA 17038
Phone: (717)861-5414 Fax: (717) 865-0154

www.jonestownpa.org

May 4, 2010

Mr. Jack Graham
365 Peach Ridge Road
Elliottsburg, PA 17024

Dear Mr. Graham:

The Borough of Jonestown was founded in 1761. All of us take great pride in our
Historical Community. Many structures of historical significance can be found
throughout the town. There are four roads that access the Borough and at each entrance
we have placed “Welcome to Jonestown’ signs to assure that everyone entering town
feels at home. The welcome signs have been placed in concert with our historical markers
in the hope that all who come to visit or pass through will realize the historical
significance of our town. We continue to maintain the markers to assure that the
importance of the history of Jonestown is not forgotten.

Sincerely,

Tyler Lengenecker, Mayor
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George Kaufman, Former Mayor
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